Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
09 February 2022

Conference Call

Members Present:, Christopher Short (Left at 2:05), Theo Petrides (left at 2:26), Brian Gonzales, Roberta McHatton, Olga Eser (joined at 2:05)
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  None
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)
Other Members: 

Start Time: 
1:42 PM EDT

Close Time: 
 2:18 PM EDT

Agenda:
Membership

2022 Conference Planning
Old Business
ILDA 2022 Conference: The Board discussed planning progress for the ILDA 2022 in-person Conference.  Draft renderings of the layout for lase-off and dinner were presented and hotel suggestions were discussed.

ILDA (draft) COVID Protocol:  A protocol was drafted by Patrick Murphy and Christine Jenkin.  This protocol assumes the COVID situation will be roughly the same as it is at the present date.  The protocol was reviewed and discussed with the Board.  Patrick and Christine Jenkin will share the draft with ER Productions for their comment.

ILDA Conference Videos:  Patrick Murphy posted the majority of the presentations including chapter identifications and chapter links on the ILDA website.  These are unlisted sites, but not closed.  The only exceptions are the Fred Fenning Career Achievement presentation and the meeting close, which were made public.  The Board discussed releasing at least some of the links to various presentations. 

ILDA Revenues and Dues:  Membership dues were discounted by 10% if paid before the end of 2021.  The current state of paid/unpaid membership was detailed by Patrick Murphy.
Laser Institute of America:  Brian Gonzalez shared that he has initiated his effort to gain asserted the LIA Laser Safety Officer certification.  

Lasershop:  Markus Fogenberger (spelling?) raised a Lasershop.biz cross-promotion opportunity with ILDA.  Patrick Murphy and Brian Gonzales are pursuing the opportunity.
Future Conferences (LDI, NAM, Pro Light and Sound):  Board member / ILDA participation at upcoming industry conferences was discussed.

Texas Laser Variance Policy Change:  Roberta McHatton shared that a change in policy in the US state of Texas requiring laserist companies to register with an agent when working in Texas.  The associated costs and impact was discussed by the Board.  
New Business
Membership Drive:  Theo Petrides suggested a give-away for ILDA members that bring new members into the organization.  The Board discussed the proposal and agreed a path forward.
ILDA Safety Training:  Patrick Murphy detailed that he has two classes planned next week with a total of 8 members attending.  

ILDA After Dark:  The Board discussed when the next IAD should be.  March 5-6 (Sat/Sun) was agreed and sometime in late June or early July.

Award Submission Date:  The date has not been set officially, but likely the end of May.

Next Meeting: March 2022 meeting will be on Wed March 15th at 1:30PM ET
Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzales and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
